
 
 

 

October 1, 2020 

 

Lowell School District Update: 

Week number two is in the books! Things in the district are starting to smooth out and 
get a little easier for everyone. A few things to look out for: changes in the afterschool 
bus line up and the school calendar.  Some roads will be closed to accommodate the 
city street repair projects. Students will be given assistance with their buses when the 
time comes. As for other pick up and drop off, we may see some changes in the 
coming weeks to provide the most effective and safe procedures for students.  

As you noticed, there were some changes to the school year calendar. Because of the 
delay with the opening of the school year, we had to change some of our half day and 
non-school days into student work days. Our goal is to keep the last day of school as it is 
if at all possible. Days that were previously non-school or half days that are now full 
school days are: September 30, October 2, October 9 and December 9.  

Lowell Jr/Sr High School students, please don’t forget to login to each of your classes 
daily.  Check announcements and assignments to make sure you are up to date on all 
work. If you have questions or need help, reach out to your teachers! They want you to 
succeed! 

Lundy students grades Kindergarten through 3rd grade will have pictures on Thursday 
October 8th! 

A reminder that seven days’ worth of meals are available for pick up at Lundy 
Elementary School from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm every Friday. All kiddos up to age 18 are 
eligible and do not need to be present to pick up food! 

Please stay safe, wash your hands, maintain physical distancing and have a great 
week! 


